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 Peter and Joan 

Bruggen

COMMNT2015/6501/P 16/12/2015  17:42:30 We are immediately next to this extension at 21 Mackeson Road.

It is not possible to see the placement or size of the proposed extension because no details are given.

 We are very concerned about the loss of light, outlook from our kitchen and garden and implications 

for privacy.

These flats have always been 1 bed roomed and an extension will spoil the symmetry of the whole 

block.

We are elderly residents of long-standing, the resident of flat B is a severely disabled 85 year old 

woman and like us cannot stand noise and disruption.

We wish to make a strong objection to the proposed works.

21 Mackeson Road

London

NW3 2LU

Page 13 of 14


